

Dear Eliot Families,

Recently, your student received an envelope asking for your support in our upcoming Color-A-Thon to be held on October 27th. We are very excited about this event.

This is a fun community-building event that will not only raise money for our school but will provide a healthy opportunity for our students, faculty and their families. We encourage you to register online by simply following the instructions on the student envelope.

First register your student. By registering you will build your student's own Personal Donation Website and they will instantly earn prizes. You will be able to upload a message, picture and will receive an email link to the site to send to family and friends.

Here is the link for you to register your student. <a href="http://register.schoolathon.org">http://register.schoolathon.org</a>.

Good Luck and HAVE FUN!!!!

**Eliot PTA**